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WHATS NEW AT SPRING! 
 

 AUTUMN/ WINTER EDITION 

 

 

 
 

Welcome  to our Autumn/ Winter edition newsletter.  We have all been working 

extremely hard behind the scenes to ensure we stay on top of an ever growing industry, bringing 
you the latest, up to date, information and treatment news.  We hope you are all loving the 
developments within the salon as much as we are!!  Thank you to you all for your continued 
support and we look forward to seeing you soon on your next visit.   

The last couple of months have been as busy as ever, with different members of the 
team updating their training.  Brittany, Stacey and Lucy have recently travelled down to the 
Elemis Training Academy in London, each looking to further develop their skill set and treatment 
offer in the salon.  Brittany attended a four day training course allowing her to gain the knowledge 
and practical confidence to now carry out the full range of Elemis BIOTEC Facials.  The BIOTEC 
treatment delivers seven highly-effective, super charged facial treatments using a unique 
combination of actives, touch and technology to re-boot the skin.  Stacey and Lucy have also 
been lucky enough to further develop their treatment offer, completing their Elemis Deep Tissue 
Massage training.  Both Stacey and Lucy attended the one day course, allowing them to further 
develop their massage skills and techniques .  This vigorous massage style is perfect for 
alleviating high stress levels whilst soothing and reducing muscular tension.  Well done to all 
the girls on their hard work and amazing achievements!!   

  

 

 

  
What’s new with ELEMIS?   

 It’s that time of year again… 
everyone at Spring gets very excited when 
we get to have a sneaky peak at the 
Christmas box sets, and this year we have 
not been disappointed.  With such a wide 
range of fantastic products at amazing prices 
we know you will be as excited as we are. 

 

 

IT’S OUR 1ST BIRTHDAY!! 

 

 

A very warm welcome 
to Emily, our new full- time 
Therapist.  Emily joined us 
in August after completing 
her NVQ Level 3 at 
Grimsby Institute.  Emily 
has a true passion for the 
beauty industry and has 
settled 

 

settled in well with both the team and our clients.  
Emily has already completed her Jessica 
Manicure training in Leeds and has more 
recently attended the Elemis training Academy 
in London to complete her 4 day Facial training. 

October is an exciting month for all of 
us here at Spring Beauty Room, celebrating 
our first year of new management and seven 
years in business!!  Teresa and Sarah are 
really pleased with all the developments 
made throughout the salon in the past 12 
months and are both really excited about their 
plans for the near future.  Both Sarah and 
Teresa are very thankful to all of our clients 
for the support and encouragement 
throughout the past year and we really 
believe, we couldn’t have done without you!! 

As a way of celebration and a thank you to 
you all, we have arranged an event week, 
offering you a range of different 
demonstrations, express treatments, 
previews and much much more.  Throughout 
the week you will have the opportunity to 
experience new treatments and take home 
new products to try in a goody bag. 

Booking is essential for each event, with a 
£10, non-refundable, deposit to secure your 
place.  If you would like further information 
about any of these events, please feel free to 
contact the salon for further information.  

Monday 2nd October – Look Good Feel 
Better Day with various fundraising events. 

Tuesday 3rd October– TLC Tuesday 
with Jessica Nails.   

Wednesday 4th October – Wellness 
Wednesday with Scentered. 

Thursday 5th October – 
Transformation Thursday with Elemis and 
High Definition Brows. 

Friday 6th October – Fake Bake Friday. 

In order to make the festive season as stress 
free as possible, we are offering you the 
opportunity to preview and pre-order this 
year’s gift collection on Thursday 5 th October, 
in our birthday event day; Transformation 
Thursday.  Our Elemis Representative will be 
with us on the day, on hand to advise you with 
any purchases you may wish to make.  A 20% 
deposit will be required at the time of pre 
ordering your gifts.  If you are unable to attend 
our birthday event, don’t worry, the full 
Christmas collection will be available to 
purchase in salon from Mid - October.  We 
have been very lucky this year and have been 
able to get our hands on the full collection, 
including some exclusive, new products, only  

 

 

 

available as a 
seasonal gift set.  
Pop into the 
salon as soon as 
possible to see 
these amazing 
gifts and to avoid 
disappointment. 

 


